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From: City of Prince George <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 10:11 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Wed, 06/07/2023 - 22:11 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Anne Smith 
7820 St Thomas Place 
Prince George BC V2N 4K2 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100706 - Bylaw 9408 (6700 Southridge Avenue) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
I feel the development of the green space between Southridge and O’Grady to be very distressing as it is such a 
well used corridor for walking, dog walking, and wildlife. There are already three new apartment complexes in 
the immediate vicinity. Another building will cause traffic and congestion issues as well as the aforementioned. 
Please reconsider the application for developing this area  
Anne Smith 

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting 
Handout E3-26 - Agenda Item E.3

Redacted


